

29th March 2017

Dr. Sev Ozdowski President Australian Council for Human Rights Education

RE:

Brighton Secondary School,

2016 Citizens for Humanity Project

Final Report

Dear Dr Ozdowski

Please find attached a report for the Citizen for Humanity Project (CFHP)conducted by the Year 9 classes at Brighton Secondary School throughout 2016.

I wish to express, on behalf of the Project Team, Year 9 class teachers and students for the generous funding support provided by the Australian Council for Human Rights Education for the project.

We are grateful that you were able to join us at the end of year celebration in December to hand out Citizen for Humanity Certificates to the students representing the ten classes of Year 9 students. Your presence and words of support confirmed the enormous effort and success of the Project work in raising an awareness of human rights by the students in our local and wider global communities.

My best wishes to you and members of the Council for your work in supporting and further promoting Human Rights Education across all Government and non-Government schools in Australia.

Kind regards

Barbara Richards Deputy Principal

(CFHP Coordinator)



Barbara Richards